“Simply put the bad in this bill out weights the good.  I cannot support legislation that gives the federal government greater authority to close access to public lands.  This legislation should have focused solely on local projects and let legislation that will change nation-wide federal land management policies stand on its own.  There is still plenty of time to consider this bill and work out a compromise,” said Heller.    

